
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATION (RFQ)  
 

DEVELOPMENT, OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE OF CARGO AND OTHER AERONAUTICAL 
SUPPORT FACILITIES AT NEW YORK STEWART INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

 
 
The Port Authority of New York & New Jersey intends to issue a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) on June 
30, 2020 for the development, operations and maintenance of cargo and other aeronautical support facilities 
at New York Stewart International Airport. The objective of the RFQ will be to prequalify interested firms 
that have experience in developing aeronautical related projects, to receive future Requests for Proposals 
or Lease Offerings. Firms with planning, design, construction, operations, leasing and maintenance 
experience in cargo, hanger, general aviation facilities, maintenance repair operations, aircraft and ground 
service equipment maintenance or storage facilities are encouraged to submit their statement of 
qualifications in response to the RFQ. 
 
Prior to issuance of the RFQ, the Port Authority invites interested parties to participate in an important 
Industry Briefing WebEx regarding cargo and aeronautical support facility development opportunities at 
New York Stewart International Airport. The purpose of this Industry Briefing is to provide interested parties 
with summary information regarding the airport, anticipated procurement process, schedule, and other 
information appropriate to inform interested parties at this time.  
 
RFQ Issuance Date 
 
The RFQ will be publicly advertised on the Port Authority’s website on Tuesday, June 30, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. 
EST, following the Industry Briefing WebEx. Once issued, the RFQ can be accessed by selecting this link: 
SWF - Cargo Development and Aeronautical Support Facilities RFQ. 
 
Industry WebEx Date and Time   
 
The Industry Briefing WebEx will take place on Tuesday, June 30, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. EST. To RSVP for 
the event, firms should email Raquel Pinto, Strategic Procurement Advisor, at rpinto@panynj.gov by no 
later than Monday, June 29, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. EST. Interested parties should provide their firm name, full 
names of attendees, and email addresses of all listed attendees. A recorded version of the Industry Briefing 
will be made available on the Port Authority website for those firms unable to participate in the WebEx.  
 
To learn about New York Stewart International Airport, visit https://www.swfny.com.  
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